

ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

1021 NORTH GRAND AVENUE EAST, P.O. BOX 19276, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62794-9276 • (217) 782-2829

BRUCE RAUNER, GOVERNOR LISA BONNETT, DIRECTOR

June 1, 2015

Dear E-Waste Stakeholder:

The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency is seeking your valuable feedback via electronic survey regarding the Illinois Electronic Recycling (E-Waste) Program.

As required by the Electronic Products Recycling and Reuse Act, we will use the survey to solicit written comments to begin a thorough review of the sufficiency of program goals; the fairness of the formula used to establish individual manufacturer goals; and the adequacy of credit and penalty components, cost-effectiveness and convenience of collection systems for Illinois residents.

We are committed to fairness and transparency in conducting this program review, which will culminate in a report to Governor Rauner and the General Assembly in February 2016.

Throughout the process you will have opportunities to comment, but I strongly encourage you to participate in this initial information-gathering exercise. Illinois EPA wants to hear from you so we can be sure all parties affected by the E-Waste program are represented.

Thank you in advance for your time in answering our survey questions and recommending program improvements. We look forward to a successful collaboration.

Sincerely,

Lisa Bonnett

Director